
 
 
 
RE: Referral Letter for Andreas Wilder; Financial Advisor 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 

My name is Denise Jutze and I work for SBRUS2 Payroll Services. I am excited to share my recent 
experience with Andreas Wilder & Endurance Planning Group. Not only have I observed Andreas in the 
networking environment where he is ever the consummate professional, my husband and I have also had the 
experience of becoming one of his clients.  
 

Andreas is wise beyond his years; his study of the industry and years of experience have allowed him to 
become a subject matter expert. I have heard it said that “Seeds grow into trees.” and it was refreshing to be 
able to work with someone who is not only dedicated to his craft but dedicated to the mission & vision he has 
set forth for himself and the team he is a part of, which is to help every single one of their client to be able to 
create the financial security & ultimately legacy they desire.   Although he is well equipped to help clients with 
even the largest and most complicated portfolios, he is committed to helping everyone at every level to gain a 
clearer understanding of their options, and not the ones that benefit him, but truly the best options to help his 
clients get from where they are to where they strive to be. Through quarterly reviews (and even closer together 
as may be needed) he ensures the accountability is in place to make sure that the short-term plays are working 
towards the long-term outcomes.  
 

Due to his radical commitment to ensure everyone has the opportunity to begin somewhere, Andreas’ 
group has put an annual retainer in place that puts these quality services in reach of anyone who is willing to 
take the step towards financial freedom and beyond. By personal experience we can say that his advice has 
already allowed us to save thousands of dollars, just by making the simple adjustments he has recommended in 
the short time we have been on the journey together. We have more than made up what we invested for the 
annual retainer and are looking forward to the months and years ahead together as we allow Andreas and his 
team to guide us every step of the way. I have already referred Andreas to friends, family and network partners 
and I would encourage you to take time, get to know him and then do the same.  
 
.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Denise Harris-Jutze 
 


